
From:                                 Vanessa Clayworth
Sent:                                  10 Oct 2013 11:12:24 +1000
To:                                      Elisabeth Hoehn;Sharon Kelly;Anne Brennan;Padraig McGrath
Subject:                             Update of Barrett Staffing

Hi,
 
Just an email to let you know that in the morning meeting today I informed staff (Clinical 
Nurse, Allied Health and Teaching staff) that there will be a tour of the ward tomorrow 
morning; investigator at 0830 hours. 
 
Teaching Staff and Allied Health proceeded to ask questions that I was not able to answer. I 
informed staff (Teaching and Allied Health) that I am not able to further comment and they 
are best speaking to their Line Manager. At this point in time collectively their anxieties 
became evident; they presented as anxious and angry. 
 
Furthermore yesterday morning in Morning Meeting Teaching Staff asked about SW AETR 
meeting I attended. I told them that I was not able to provide information of content 
discussed or who was present at meeting.  
 
I am wondering if Allied Health and Educations Line Managers could be contacted in order to 
provide support to staff. 
 
Furthermore Occupational Therapists appear to be having difficulty communicating and this 
is evident in meetings and I am concerned it is going to impact on the care delivered to the 
adolescents. 
 
Thank you for your time,
 
Vanessa. 
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